
 

  

  

   
 

      

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

03.06.25 
 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
On Monday 9th June at 2.00pm, Mini Vinnies would like to invite our Grandparents to an afternoon 
in school. The children are preparing a lovely afternoon for them and would love for them to join us.  
 
Last year this was one of our most popular events and places are available on a first come, first 
served basis.  
 
If you would like to book a space onto our ‘Grandparents’ afternoon, please email the school office 
with your child’s name and the name of the grandparent/s who will be attending. You will notified 
by email, if you have or have not got a place.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 

Mrs Swarbrick  

 
Mrs Swarbrick  
RE Lead  
 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Mossy Lea Road, Wrightington, 
Wigan, Lancashire, WN6 9RE 

Telephone 01257 423092 
Headteacher – Miss V Gleeson 

Email: school.info@st-josephs-wrightington.lancs.sch.uk 
Website: www.st-josephs-wrightington.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 
‘Living life to the full’ 
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